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ILLINOIS ASSOCIATION
OF SCHOOL BOARDS

Pleasantdale SD 107
Attn: Arlene Cabana
7450 Wolf Rd

Burr Ridge, IL 60527

September 6, 2022

Dear Members of the Board of Education:

Congratulations! Your board of education is one of 33 to earn the IASB’s
2022 School Board Governance Recognition designation. This recognition is
designed to acknowledge those school boards that have engaged in
activities and modeled behaviors that lead to excellence in local school
governance in support of quality public education.

We will be formally recognizing your board at the Fall West Cook Division
Meeting. Information on Division Meetings can be found on our Events
Calendar at IASB.com. We hope many of you will be able to attend.

We commend you for your hard work and the distinction of being a School
Board Governance Recognition recipient.

Sincerely,
Thomas E. Bertrand, Ph.D.
Executive Director

Ilinois Association of School Boards

TB/hn

cc: Dr. Dave Palzet



